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u’s. Department of Labor

December 20, 1993

Mr. Roland Lickus, Chief
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III

799 Roosevelt Rd.

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-5927

Dear Mr. Lickus:
RE: Referral Nr. 901588228

Occupational Safety and Health Administration
911 Washington Ave. Room 420

St. Louis, Missouri 63101

(314) 425-4249 or (800) 392-7743

Reply to the Attention of: Steve Cave

In response to your referral of health and/or safety hazards at: ABB COMBUSTION ENGINEERING,
Hwy P, Hematite, MO. 63047, the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) has sent
a letter to ABB COMBUSTION ENGINEERING requesting that the appropriate action be taken to
correct the situation. Enclosed is a copy of that letter for your information. As the letter indicates,
the employer has been given 10 days to correct the hazards.

Please notify me if no correction has been made by January 3, 1994. We have not revealed your
identity to the employer. When we receive additional information from the employer, we will notify

you of his response.

Your continued interest in workplace safety and health is appreciated.

Respectfully,,

 DENVERTL/HOLT
‘Afea Director
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Reply to the Attention of: Steve Cave

December 20, 1993

ABB COMBUSTION ENGINEERING
P. O. Box 107
Hematite, MO 63047

Dear Sir or Madam:
RE: Referral Nr. 901588228

On 12/3/93, the Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) received a notice of
alleged hazards at your worksite at: Hwy P, Hematite, MO.

The specific nature of the alleged hazards is as follows:
Item 1. No PSM analysis at facility where more than 10,000 Ibs. of ammonia is stored.

We have not determined whether the hazards exist at your workplace; and we do not inend to
conduct an inspeciton at this time. However, since allegations of violations have been made,
you are requested to investigate the alleged conditions and make any necessary corrections or
modifications. Within 10 calendar days of receipt of this letter, please advise me in writing of
the results of your investigation. Please provide any supporting documentation of your findings,
including any applicable measurements or monitoring results, and photographs which you
believe would be helpful, as well as a description of any corrective action you have taken or
are in the process of taking, including photographs of the corrected condition.

This letter is not a citation or a notification of proposed penalty which according to the OSH
Act, may be issued only after an inspection or investigaton of the workplace. If we do not
receive a responce from you by 1/3/94 indicating that appropriate corrective action has been
taken, or that no hazard exists and why, an inspection may be conducted.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the Area Office at the address
in the letterhead. Your personal support and tnerest in the safety and hrealth of your employees
is appreciated.




